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24th March 2015 
 
Dear David and The Board of Trustees, 
 
It is with disappointment that I resign in my role as Staff representative for the 
Board of Trustees from the 3rd July 2015. 
 
As you are aware I will be taking maternity leave for term 3 and 4. Having resigned 
I hope that this will enable you to maintain a suitable replacement as the voice of 
the staff. 
 
I want to thank you for your collaboration and support as a team. I have thoroughly 
enjoyed my time as part of the team. You are all such dynamic, innovative and 
passionate people. I have gained a great deal from working alongside you all.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Ebony Maaka 
 


